
 

 
Rex Minerals’ Draft PEPR Management Plans for: 

Coastal and Marine (St Vincent’s Gulf), Ground Water  
and Surface Water 

 

When; 1.30 pm, Sunday 20th August 2017 
Where:  Pine Point Hall 

 

As part of its Program for Environment Protection and Rehabilitation (PEPR),  Rex Minerals is developing a 

number of Management Plans for the Hillside Mine   These Plans must describe how the Company intends 

to operate the Mine to meet the range of conditions imposed by Government when, in 2014, it granted a 

Mining Lease for Hillside. 

Three of these draft Management Plans – on the coastal/marine environment, groundwater and surface water 

- are now available for community consultation, as required by the State Government.  

To ensure these Plans take account of local concerns, expectations and knowledge, the HMCV Working 

Group on Water invites you to attend a Community Information and Discussion Session to give local 

residents and other interested people an opportunity to obtain information and contribute to a full and open 

discussion on water-related issues.  

Topics to be discussed for each plan will include:   

 Rex’s planned control and mitigation strategies, monitoring program, how the community will be 

kept informed and how complaints will be dealt with.   

Information will be provided by Rex Minerals and representatives from the Mineral Resources Division 

(Dept. of Premier and Cabinet).   There will be ample time for community participants to ask questions, 

raise concerns and contribute their views on each Plan.  

 

Why your participation in these sessions is important  

When approved, the PEPR becomes a key operational document used by Government to regulate the 

Hillside Mine Operations.   It is therefore vital that we, as a community (and especially those living in close 

proximity to the planned mine) take this opportunity to have input into the PEPR document’s Management 

Plans. 

 

View or download the draft Management Plans at:   

https://yorke.sa.gov.au/community-services/engagement/hillside-mine-community-voice/rex-draft-

management-plans/ 

 

For further information, please contact: Joy Wundersitz (facilitator):  

0487 431366 or   hmcvfeedback@gmail.com 
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